
 
 

Provider Satisfaction Surveys 

In an effort to better serve our 
network, Aetna Better Health 
Premier Plan MMAI will be sending 
provider satisfaction surveys to 
selected network providers. The 
first round of surveys will be mailed 
on July 10th with addition surveys 
being sent on August 8th. Not all 
providers will receive a survey. If 
you do receive a survey in the mail, 
we ask that you please take the 
time to complete it so that we can 
continue to improve our services. 
An example of the communication 
you might 
receive is below. 

Surveys are due September 
17th. Thank you in advance for 
your cooperation and for being 
an indispensable member of the 
Aetna family. 
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